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Dear Beacon View Families   
I am always excited to see how our school community comes together and this week has seen lots of different 
events where this has happened. The children and staff have gone all out today to raise money for Children In 
Need. Our community champions across the three cluster schools, BV, The Victory and Castle View hosted our 
first stay and play session this week in the sunflower room at Beacon View. It was lovely to see so many people 
joining in these sessions which will be a weekly event moving forward. Please join us on the sofa out in the  
community for a sofa selfie and have your say about what you would like to see being developed for the com-
munity by our schools.  
Have a great weekend and see you on Monday  
Sally Hodgson 

Christmas plans 
 
As we move towards Christmas, Nativity rehearsals etc. have already started. We know a num-
ber of adults are hoping to book time off to attend events in school so here are the finalised  
details. 
Nativity (involving Year Reception, 1 and 2) will take place on Tuesday 12th December 2023 at 
10.15 am and 2 pm. This will be a tickets only event and we will let you have details nearer the 
time. 
Christmas videos (involving Year 3 and 4) are already being rehearsed and will be shared with BV families across 
the final week of term via Facebook and over email. 
Christmas Carol Service (involving Year 5 and 6) will take place at St Michaels and All Angel’s church, on the 
green, on Wednesday 13th December at 10.30 am.  This will be a tickets only event and we will let you have de-
tails nearer the time. 
Winter Fayre (all years) will take place on Thursday 14th December. This will take place across the school so that 

we have more room this year. As for other fayres, everyone will be able to buy raffles tickets to spend at the var-

ious stalls. Classes will be making double the amount they made last year to ensure there are plenty of Christ-

mas treats to go around. 

Big Christmas Jumper Swop 
 
As part of their work for this year, the school eco team are organising a big Christmas Jumper 

Swop. As usual the children are all invited to wear their Christmas jumpers on the final 

Wednesday of term and to support this the children are asking you to donate any Christmas 

jumpers that are too small for children in your house. They will look after them until the week 

before the Christmas jumper day and will then make them available for any children who 

would like a new to them jumper. 

Prefects and their contributions to school life 
 
Our pupil leadership team are building up their responsibilities in school. A group of them did an amazing job of 
showing prospective parents around last week and they will also be writing pieces for the newsletter. 
 

“Its been an exciting week for the pupils at Beacon View. Our wonderful students have been working hard  on 
showcasing their resilience this week. Our stars of the week have shown resilience particularly when it gets tough. 

Well done children.” (Scarlett M) 
 

All our Stars of the week are published on Facebook weekly 

 EYFS/KS1 Nativity 

The timings of the  Nativity performances this year will be 10:15am or 2:15pm. Tickets will be  

issued for the performance requested.  



SPaG Monsters  
 
This website is free to use and will give the children additional practise with all their 
spelling and grammar work. https://www.youngwriters.co.uk/spag-monsters?v=parent  
 
There is no cost and like TTRS the children collect points which they can use to purchase different items on the 
website. The more they complete, the more points they get, the more they can decorate their monster.  

Football Muga in mornings  

We know that a number of Year 5 and 6 children are going to play football at the Muga behind the 

community centre in the mornings. This morning they were late getting into school. Please can you 

ensure that you know if your child is doing this and that there is a plan for them getting to school 

still on time.  

TO REPORT AN ABSENCE PLEASE CALL 

02392 375302 

OPTION 1 

Attendance Statistics  

We aim for all children to be in school every day. Each 
week a certificate for the best class attendance will be 

given out.   

Congratulations to Astute Class who achieved 96.3%  

Year R Supertato 
 
We have been reading Supertato by Sue Hendra and the 
children made some super vegetables. Well done Year R. 
 

Community conversations. 

You may have seen us sofa surfing around 

Paulsgrove. We are using this to talk to people 

about what it is like to live in Paulsgrove and how 

we can all work together to develop community 

spirit.  Come and take a sofa selfie! 

https://www.youngwriters.co.uk/spag-monsters?v=parent


 
Dates for your diary 

 
 
 
 

Tuesday 21st November—Meet the Author Year 1/2/3 
 

Wednesday 29th and Thursday 30th November — Parents Evenings 
 

Wednesday 6th December— Christmas Disco 
 

Tuesday 12th December — EYFS/KS1 Nativity  
 

Wednesday 13th December—Year 5 and 6 Carol Service (TBC) Whole school Christmas lunch and Christmas 
Jumper Day 

 
Thursday 14th December 2023 –  Winter Fayre 

 
Friday 15th December 2023—End of term 

 
Friday 22nd December 2023 – Beacon View hosts the 2nd Annual Community Christmas lunch. 

 
 

Lost Property 

We have lots of Lost Property in the main reception already. Please please please can names be 

put in children’s belongings. Thank you. 



Fort Points Competition 

Children don’t have to enter, however we hope that lots will choose to. Entries must have the child’s name, class 
and fort on them please. 


